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Edwardsville Bulletin
To the F aculty and S ta f f  o f  Southern Illinois University

Vol. 5, No. 5 •
September 25, 1972

NO SMOKING IN PECK BUILDING--Faculty and staff are requested to observe 
University regulations which prohibit smoking in the Peck Building. During 
the unfortunate strike situation last week cooperation was excellent. Please 
continue to cooperate so that health, safety and sanitary standards can be 
maintained. Your help in observing this regulation will be greatly appreciated.

IDENTIFICATION CARD POLICY--The Southern Illinois University at Edwardsville 
Photo Identification Card is the approved identification for students, faculty 
and staff and should be carried at all times while on the University premises. 
A validated card will be required to obtain services from the Bursar's Office, 
University Center, University Library, Health Service, admission to inter­
collegiate athletic events and other campus programs including participation 
in intramural and recreational activities. In addition. University Security 
personnel are authorized to request the photo I-D card in conjunction with the 
conduct of their duties when circumstances warrant identification. The photo 
I-D is non-transferrable and void if altered. Use by any person of an altered 
card or use of a card with intent to defraud may constitute a violation of 
Sections 17-1 or 17-3 of the Illinois Criminal Code (the felonies of deceptive 
practice and forgery). Each photo identification card is the property of 
Southern Illinois University at Edwardsville and must be surrendered upon with­
drawal or termination from the University.

The card must be presented by students in conjunction with a paid fee receipt 
card to obtain textbooks from Textbook Rental. Under certain circumstances, 
additional identification (i.e. drivers license, fee card, etc.) may be re­
quired. Misuse (by defacement, alteration, and other means) constitutes an 
infraction of Sections A-4 and A-7 of the Student Rights and Conduct Code and 
provides grounds for separation from the University by suspension, dismissal, 
or expulsion. Students' identification cards must be validated quarterly.

Proper use of the card is a University policy and practice which University 
faculty and staff employees will be expected to honor pursuant to Article 
VIII, Section 3 of University Statutes. Faculty and staff identification 
cards must be validated annually.

Specific dates and locations for taking of faculty and staff pictures for 
the new ID cards will be announced later.

DISASTER ALERT SIRENS TEST--Testing of the disaster alert siren system for the 
1972 Fall Quarter is scheduled for Tuesday, September 26, 1972, at 11:30 a.m. 
and 7:30 p.m. Announcements immediately preceding the test by classroom in­
structors and over core building communications systems will be appreciated. 
REMEMBER. THIS IS ONLY A TEST OF THE SYSTEM.
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